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NABL Submits Suggested Revisions to the Internal Revenue
Manual.
On August 26, 2016, The National Association of Bond Lawyers submitted comments and
recommendations for further revisions to the provisions of the Internal Revenue Manual regarding
bond examinations and technical advice in an attempt to make those provisions more clear, efficient
and useful both for the Internal Revenue Service and for municipal bond issuers.

The comments were prepared by an ad hoc task force of NABL members, led by Thomas Vander
Molen, Dorsey & Whitney LLP, with substantial input from individual members of the NABL Board of
Directors.
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